
 

 

 

 
FACULTY OF LAW 

UNIVERSITY OF COLOMBO, SRI LANKA 

 

Special Notice for New Intake 2022 

 

Dear Students,  

 

The Faculty of Law, University of Colombo, is glad to welcome 

the new intake of 2022 to the inaugural ceremony of the 

Orientation Programme. Hence, please be informed that the 

inaugural ceremony of the 2022 Orientation Programme will be 

held on 9th March 2022 at the New Arts Theater (NAT) of the 

University of Colombo. Further, please note that there will be an 

English Placement Test on the same date in the afternoon at the 

Examination Hall of the Faculty of Law. The detailed schedule 

of the programme will be sent to students via email and thus, 

students are required to get prepared themselves for participation 

in the first event of university life.  

 

Dr. N.S. Punchihewa 

Dean/ Law 

02.03.2022 

 

 

 


